
 

 

Fun Forest Friday 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, Reception children will take part in their first ‘Fun Forest Friday’ activity; this 

will be a weekly Friday session. This half-term, all activities are all based around 

Autumn and nature. As we move into the Spring term, the activities will change and 

be updated. We will be using our outdoor area to complete these activities. 

It is important that on a Friday, your child comes in PE kit (as this is our PE day). As the 

weather turns cooler, please make sure your child also comes to school with: 

- Coat 

- Hat 

- Scarf 

- Gloves 

As we hope to be outside whatever the weather! 

At times, we may ask you to bring in some items that you could collect at home with 

your child e.g. leaves, sticks. It would be a great help if you could bring these to 

ensure we can complete the activities effectively. Alternatively, we may venture into 

the local area to collect the items ourselves; we will always inform you if the children 

are leaving school. 

We hope these activities will be a great success and we thank you for your support. 

Please check Tapestry, as we will share lots of photos and videos of our activities. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Stretton, Miss Lounds, Miss Cox and Miss Ward 

 


